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Starting next week, our free weekly lectionary posts will no longer appear in this
space on Mondays. Instead we'll be sending them out, in full text, by email. We'll
also include links to some highlights from our deep archive of writing related to the
week's texts.

The first Sunday's Coming email will feature a new piece by Justo González,
along with past Century work by Nadia Bolz-Weber, John Buchanan, Brian
Blount, and Lillian Daniel. If that sounds like something you want to read, sign up:

 

 

Get our weekly lectionary email

Email Address?

Sign Up

 

Posts will continue to be archived here, but they won't be available until the end of
the week. To read them sooner, sign up for the email.

Thanks as always for reading the Century.
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